The Folklore Society of Greater Washington
P.O. Box 19303, 20th Street Station
Washington, D. C. 20036

September 11, 1974

Marian Lapp
4421 45th Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20016

Dear Marian:

In response to your recent letter requesting information
about the Folklore Society, enclosed is a copy of our September
Newsletter. As you will note, there is a membership form on the
last page of the Newsletter.

If you would like any further information, please
contact me or one of the other Executive Board members
(see list on page 5 of the Newsletter). Thank you for
expressing your interest in the Folklore Society.

Sincerely yours,

Patricia A, Chambers
Secretary
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